
  
 

Steven Tyler & the Loving Mary Band cancels festival show 

PLANT CITY, Fla. (February 16, 2019) – The Florida Strawberry Festival announced today that 

Steven Tyler & The Loving Mary Band have canceled their performance at the 2019 event due to 

unforeseen circumstances.  

“Due to unforeseen circumstances, Steven Tyler & The Loving Mary Band will no longer be 

able to perform at the upcoming Strawberry Festival,” according to a band representative.  

The 11-day event’s entertainment committee is working on a plan to fill the open slot for the 

7:30 p.m. show on Sunday, March 3. There are 30 bands scheduled to play on the Wish Farms 

Soundstage during this year’s festival.    

Tickets already purchased to Steven Tyler & The Loving Mary Band show can be refunded at 

their point of purchase. Purchases made by credit card, through our system, will be credited to 

your account automatically within three to five business days. If you bought your tickets in 

person or from a secondary seller, please contact them for additional information.  

About the Florida Strawberry Festival 

The Florida Strawberry Festival is an 11-day community event celebrating the strawberry harvest 

of Eastern Hillsborough County.  Each year, nearly 500,000 visitors enjoy the festival’s headline 

entertainment, youth livestock shows, exhibits of commerce and, of course, its strawberry 

shortcake.  The 2019 Florida Strawberry Festival takes place February 28 through March 10 in 

Plant City, FL. For more information, visit www.flstrawberryfestival.com, Facebook, Instagram 

and Twitter (#berryfest19). 
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